
 

 

Minutes of the November 15, 2018 Meeting of the CJC Faculty Senate 

In attendance: Ferguson (via teleconference), Bylund, Fisher, Chen, Sheehan, Rodgers, Leslie, Roberts; 

Kiousis, McFarlin. Guests: Hernandez, Morris. 

1. The meeting was called to order at 1:55 p.m. 

2. The minutes of the October 25th meeting were approved. 

3. Professor John Morris expressed concern about security in the CJC building. After discussion, it 

was agreed that Randy Wright will be invited to give an update on any new security measures 

being implemented. He will also be asked to provide a one sheet protocol for faculty to follow in 

case of an active security alert at in the CJC. 

4. A proposal from the college diversity and inclusion task force to establish a standing college 

committee on diversity and inclusion was approved by the senate, for consideration at the 

December 6 called faculty meeting. 

5. Dean Debbie Treise fielded questions from senators regarding changing demand for graduate 

courses, new directions for our graduate programs and the impact of cancellation of small 

enrollment classes on faculty teaching them. She said a graduate faculty task force is discussing 

the future shape of our graduate program, and will communicate its recommendations in due 

course. 

6. The chair promised to send out a doodle to schedule senate meetings for Spring 2019. 

7. The meeting was adjourned at 3:05 p.m. 

Minutes recorded by: 
Michael Leslie 
2018-2019 Faculty Senate Chair 


